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End of Year Review - 2011/12 

 
Purpose of report 
 
For information. 
 
Summary 
 
The LGA Audit and Scrutiny Panel asked for an end of year report to go to its 30 May 
meeting on the priorities set out in the LGA’s 2011/12 business plan, detailing delivery 
and impact. The section of the table relating to the European and International Board’s 
business is attached at Appendix A for information.  
 
Board Members will note that many of the items listed in the appendix are at ‘amber’. 
This is an indication that our lobbying is on track, and comprise our 2012/2013 priorities, 
which were discussed and agreed at the March and May 2012 Board meetings.  

 
 
 

Recommendation 
 
That the report be noted. 
 
Action 
 
No further action is required. 
 

 
 
Contact officer:   Ian Hughes   

Position: Head of Programmes, European and International  

Phone no: 020 7664 3101 

E-mail: ian.hughes@local.gov.uk  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


